
From: julie woodall <julieswoodall@hotmail.com>  
Sent: 16 June 2020 20:54 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Social club at 209 - 211 Philip Lane 
 

 
Hello Haringey licensing, 
I would like to share with you the experience residents on Summerhill Road are facing as a result 
of disrespectful behavour coming from the 'social club' at 209 - 211 Philip Lane. 
 

Here are the key issues: 

• Long-standing issue which has not been addressed 

• Impacting residents 24/7 preventing them from sleeping 

• Impacting quality of life of law-abiding, community minded persons 

• Disrespectful behaviour, disregard on behalf of social club, no consideration for anyone 
else but their own interests 

• Social club is situated in a residential area which is a conservation area with strict 
measure around how it operates and what is an isn't allowed so this behaviour 
particularly jarring - there is no allowance for any similar operation in this residential 
area for good reason, it is residential living space not an industrial zone. 

• There is an assisted housing community 'Summerhill Village' that is also being impacted 
which is intolerable for residents 

Please feel free to contact me should you have any further questions or would like clarification. 
Best regards, 
Julie Woodall 
Summerhill Road 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
From: vishal sethi <kvsdesignltd@gmail.com>  
Sent: 16 June 2020 23:13 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Social club 209-211 Philip Lane 
 
 

Kind regards, 
Vishal 
 
Revelloyd Interiors 
240 St. Paul's Rd 
London, N1 2LJ 
 
On Tue, 16 Jun 2020, 23:09 vishal sethi, <> wrote: 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I am writing in regards to the premises mentioned in the subject header of this email. 
 
I believe that the council has a responsibility to the residents of Haringey to stamp out this type of 
behaviour that had been associated with this premises. 



 
The loud music at anti social hours, music and parties until dawn. The associated pull of undesirable 
people and behaviour to our residential neighbourhood.  If the council do not take control of the 
situation then this will only encourage others to engage in similar behaviour. 
 
Their licence should be revoked and their conduct sternly censured. 
 
Kind regards, 
Vishal Sethi 
5 Summerhill Rd London N15 4HF 
 


